
Patriot PRIDE Day 
Ward Melville High School 

October 24, 2018 
On Wednesday, October 24th, the Ward Melville High School faculty and students are hosting Patriot PRIDE 
Day, a day dedicated to promoting a culture of kindness, compassion, and acceptance in our school and 
community. We hope that by setting aside the normal tasks and routine of our lives and emphasizing character 
traits like Peacefulness, Respect, Integrity, Dependability, and Encouragement (PRIDE), we will move 
towards a more open and accepting environment where everyone feels they belong.  

The day will begin with a keynote speaker and Battle of the Classes, followed by five periods of workshops, 
presented by community leaders, agencies, teachers and school clubs.  

All students will be attending the Keynote speaker and Battle of the Classes at the beginning of the day. They 
will then have a wide and varied selection of workshops to choose from throughout the rest of the day.  There 
will be an amended bell schedule that can be seen on the website.  Students must sign-up for workshops during 
each available period, (period 3-7) including one period of lunch (available periods 3-6) or they will be placed 
into workshops when sign-ups close. Workshop registrations are on a first come, first served basis.  

The Workshop Registration Window will open on Monday, October 15th at 2:30pm 
 

Sign-up Directions 
Please visit our Campus Portal: https://icampus.3villagecsd.k12.ny.us/campus/portal/threevillage.jsp 
 
In order to sign up, students must use their STUDENT Portal account, NOT the PARENT portal account.   
 
Once you are logged into your student portal account, please click the Responsive Schedule tab on the left side 
of your portal page.  There you will find a drop down menu on the top of the page for workshop periods 3-7. 
 
You will be able to view the name, presenter, description, and location of each workshop along with the 
available open seats.  You must click on a workshop, click save, and then use the dropdown menu to move onto 
the next period of workshops.  Once a workshop is selected and saved, it will appear on your schedule.  All 
students have already been scheduled for periods 1 and 2 (Keynote Speaker & Battle of the Classes) based on 
their grade.  Some workshops are double periods such as 3/4 and 6/7.  If you choose to attend one of these 
double period workshops, you cannot sign up for another workshop during those periods.      
 
Please note there are no regular classes scheduled on this day and students must sign-up for workshops 
during each available period, (period 3-7) including one period of lunch (available periods 3-6) or they will be 
placed into workshops when sign-ups close.  There will be no 8 and 9 period, please see the amended bell 
schedule on our website. The sign-ups will close on Monday, October 22 at 8 am.     
 
If you have any questions or need assistance, please call our Counseling Center at 730-4914 or Mr. Finnerty’s 
Office at 730-4970. 
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